DECEMBER 07, 2017 VOL. 17

# **BLUE HILLS COLLEGE**



FINAL 2017 NEWSLETTER



### WE WISH YOU A BLESSED CHRISTMAS



BY MR DONGA [PRINCIPAL]

Greetings Parents & Guardians,

Please take note of these key dates and plan accordingly where the information relates to a school event that addresses your child's grade.

#### **KEY DATES**

- 6 December, 2017 Report Collection
- 2 5 January 2018 Grade 12 School Camp (Venue: TiegerLodge & Conference Centre, Pretoria East - Organiser: B. Donga. Contact 0798891677)
- 2 January 2018 Grade 12 Campers leave for Camp (time to be communicated)

## FIRST TERM 2018

7 January 2018 - Boarders arrive

8 January 2018 - Lessons Begin

31 January 2018 - Grade 8 camp (Sediba Kwele, North-west)

28 January 2018 - First Parents Teachers' Meeting at 2:00 pm

NB: More dates will be communicated later.

### IN THIS ISSUE

**KEY DATES** 

FIRST TERM OF 2018

FESTIVE TIME IS FAMILY TIME

IMPORTANT CHECKLIST

PARENTS MEETING

A POEM FOR YOU

#### FESTIVE TIME IS FAMILY TIME!

Blue Hills College extends thanks to all parents and guardians who have been with the school for the whole year. Through the ups and the downs we hope we will all be able to learn from the challenges and come out stronger and more prepared each year.

#### IMPORTANT CHECKLIST FOR 2018

Kindly go through the following checklist in preparation for the New Year:

- In 2018 learners will be permitted to go home on two home weekends per month, preferably the middle and last weekend of the month.
- Remember to fix and mark your child's tablet for easy tracing in case the tablet goes missing.
- If your child's tablet has a broken screen, ensure that this is repaired for easy functionality.
- Because our children grow up and sometimes outgrow their uniforms,
   please ensure that your child has the right size uniform in time for the first day of school. The same goes for blazers that are faded.
- The first term is dedicated to ATHLETICS. You are encouraged to provide relevant sports attire to help your child participate.

#### PARENTS MEETING

On the 28th of January 2018, all parents or guardians to Blue Hills College learners are invited to the first compulsory parents' meeting of the year. Remember there are only three such compulsory meetings in a year, and you are all expected to attend as very important policy and related functional issues will be communicated.

#### JUST A LITTLE POEM FOR THE ROAD AHEAD

Both for the faint and the strong, the year closes, But the sun will still rise for all.

So take the next step for the year ahead,
As the sun will still shine for all. (by J. Ka Donga)



Regards,

J. Donga and the Blue Hills College staff

# BE SAFE ON THE ROADS. WE LOOK FORWARD TO GREETING YOU IN 2018!

